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Mrs. Lea Goldstein 

The big weekend is here! We are looking 
forward to welcoming you to a wonderful 
evening celebrating Derech HaTorah and 
recognizing the inspiring dedication of the 
Springut family!  
We are planning delicious hors d'oeuvres, 
dinner and desserts for this Sunday even-
ing! An added treat will be a surprise guest 
speaker (everyone loves to listen to him) 
and the Rochester Boys' Choir! Finally, a 
big shout-out to our wonderful volunteers 
and a major thank you especially to our chef 
Mr. Yoni Dahari, our pastry chef Mrs. Orly 
Tsits and Rabbi Danny Goldstein for all of 
their extra efforts!  Looking forward to seeing you Sunday evening! 

 

Chanoch Abrahamson, 3rd grade - Chanoch thoughtfully held the 
door for his teacher. - Ms. Nau 
Chayala Hanson, 5th grade - Chayala helped fr iends with their  
computers when they were having trouble. - Dr. Podewils  
Shoshi Hirschfeld, K - When someone dropped a box of legos, Sho-
shi RAN to help clean it up! So helpful! - Mrs. Mammon 
Naama Roness, 2nd grade - Naama picked up my library books 
that had spilled on the floor! - Mrs. Polatoff 
Elisheva Tsits, 2nd grade - Elisheva called Mrs. Elich on the phone 
when she was sick at home! What a caring thing to do! - Mrs. Polatoff 

...Mrs. Miriam Berger for donating snacks for students to DHR! 

...Yitchak Gold for his donation in honor of the Berenstein family!  

...A special thank you to R’ Dovid Mochkin for making pizza pies for 
the 7th grade boys’ social studies pizza party! 

Avigail Bendel 
Dovid Brea 
Moshe Chastain 

Leora Elmaleh 
Adina Goldstein 
Tammy Hauser 

Benyamin Kozadayev 
Dovid Tsits 
 

 

 

- Sun. March 11, 6:00 P.M. - Scholarship Dinner 
- Tue. March 13 - Spring Parent - Teacher Conferences & Staff Devel-
opment - No School 
- Wed. March 14 - 2nd grade Matzah Bakery Trip. Drivers still needed. 
- Thurs. March 15 - K & 1 Matzah Bakery Trip. Drivers still needed. 

 

 

...Mr. Yehuda Dubitsky on the loss of his brother, Mr. Barry Dubitsky. 

                      “ohkaurhu iuhm hkct rta lu,c of,t ojbh ouenv”  

 

...Mrs. Rami Rosenzweig for mailing in her 2018-2019 busing form on 
the day after it arrived… the first Brighton non-public school parent to 
request busing!  
...Shmuel & Shana Herman upon the birth of a baby girl, Tauba Meira. 

Mottel’s mother, Mrs. Vo-
gel, came into the kindergar-
ten classroom and played 
songs from our poetry note-
book and taught some new 
songs as well. The children 
also got the opportunity to 
play different instruments.  

 

 

 

Second graders enjoyed a 
special Snowman Party 
as a reward for filling 
their class snowball bin! 
Students competed in 
teams to “build” a human 
snowman with toilet pa-
per and accessories! 
They also got to make 
(and eat!) yummy, edible 
marshmallow snowmen!  

 

 


